
Hello Ladies,
We had such a glorious time in the Lord on Saturday, 

Sept. 18, 2010. Thanks and kudos to Min. Sandra Jenkins
and Min. Elizabeth Winston for the wonderful job they
did with the lesson/theme, and for lending themselves

to the Body of Christ. This Fall season and into the 
New Year, FEEWWV will be taking things to a higher

level and we would like you to join us. All women are
encouraged to participate in the FEEWWV meetings

and activities. 
We don’t want you to miss the treat that Sis. Wanda

Roberts and her group has for the month of October,
as we commemorate cancer survivors and those who 

are still struggling with the disease. If you or someone
you know is a cancer survivor and would like 

to share your story; notify Sis. Wanda Roberts
or Min. Thompson with your information. 

We would like all women to be ready 
for “picture day” on Sunday,

October 10, 2010 immediately
following Church Service.

Minister T. Thompson


